Communication : C 20 Committee of the Whole (Public Meeting) May 30, 2022 Agenda Item # 4

From: Viviana M

Sent: Thursday, May 26, 2022 4:29 PM

To: Clerks@vaughan.ca

Subject: [External] 80 Glen Shields Ave. OP.21.030 Z.21.058

Hello,

Please do not build a condo at 80 glenshields Ave! It's completely unnecessary! The community is solid and the area is beautiful!

A condo would completely disrupt the beauty of Glen shields and will bring a lot of traffic to the avenue.

Glenshields pharmacy has been in that plaza for over 30 years! If you do decide to approve this condo, think of the business owners!

Thank you so much,

Viviana